Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and
Community Development Department (HCDD), is proposing
to allocate Community Development Block Grant Coronavirus
(CDBG-CV) funds up to the amounts designated below, for the
following participating agency in its Public Services Program.

Community Development Block Grant
Coronavirus

CDBG-CV

LT T Funding Amount

The Alliance for Multicultural
Community Services dba The $400,000.00
Alliance

Total $400,000.00

The public has Five (5) days to comment on these proposed
items. The five-day_period extends from Thursday,
July 22, 2021 through Tuesday, July 27, 2021. For additional
information on this item, contact Kennisha London via email at
Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing
or landlord/tenant relahons, please contact _Yolanda
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6308. For more information about
HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s website
at www.houstontx.gov/housing.




